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A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
   I hope you managed to relax over half term and enjoy time with your children. This half term has started               
successfully and it has been lovely to see everyone back in school rested and refreshed for a busy half term! 
  This week it was Year 4’s turn to visit the reflective garden at St Thomas’ church. They were all very excited and 
thoroughly enjoyed their visit. Read on to find out what the children thought about it. 
  Thank you for your continued support as we enter another national lockdown. I appreciate many people may feel 
anxious or worried about the current situation. If you need support, want to ask questions or just someone to talk to, 
please get in touch with us via the school office.    
  Thank you to all parents who engaged with us through our ‘Virtual Parent Afternoons.’ We received some very       
positive feedback and hope that you all found the calls helpful and informative.  
  Stay safe and enjoy the weekend. 
 
 
Mr T. Brunson 
Headteacher 

 Attendance 

Year 2 98.24% 

Year 4 97.83% 

Year 5 97.62% 

Year 1 97.65% 

Nursery AM 92.65% 

Year 6 92.61% 

Year 3 92.50% 

Reception 89.62% 

Nursery PM 75.00% 

Reception  -   Robert 

Year 1         -   Lewis 

Year 2         -   Arleen 

Year 3         -   Isabella 

Year 4         -   Annette 

Year 5         -   Persis 

Year 6         -  Krish 

LRU             -  Zayan 

Star of the Week 
Church Section 

On Sunday, we will be back to online only services. There will be a Eucharist at 9.30am on 
Facebook, I will upload it to YouTube afterwards. 
 

Here is the link to our remembrance service. 
YouTube: https://youtu.be/1lJE0PJidxI 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/stthomascolnbrook/posts/1762576017225892 
 

This will be accessible from 10.30am on Sunday. It was recorded prior to Lockdown which 
is why we're able to have others involved (social distancing was maintained throughout). 
 

Fr Darcy Chesterfield-Terry 

Children in Need - Friday 13th November 

Please bring in £1 to donate to Children in Need and you can wear your own             
clothes to school in the colours of Pudsey  Bear! For example yellow or spotty                  
or any of the colours on Pudsey’s headband. 
The school council have organised another fundraiser where children can  
decorate a cookie in their classes for an additional 50p. If you would like  
to join in with this, please bring in your money on Friday.  
Thank you for your support! 

mailto:mail@colnbrookprimary.com
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Worship Section 

Poppies 

Poppies will be available to buy from each               
classroom from 2nd November. Please give                
generously. Thank you. 

Year 4’s visit to St Thomas’ Church 

This week, we walked to the church and I had an amazing time. 
We went to ‘The Quiet Garden’ and looked at a statue of hands on 
a cross. Mrs Muir explained that it makes us think about all the 
things that hands can do. Then we took some paper and crayons 
and did some rubbings on different materials to create pictures. 
Amelia L 


